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Totally support elimination of mail in voting.  I do understand that there are very few 

documented voting fraud cases in Oregon, but the way the system operates it would 

be very easy to vote illegally and very difficult to track problems.  And as haphazard 

as the US postal service is it's hard to tell where the mail goes. 


